Subject:

Council Meeting Tues June 20 - Item 11

c 8

Communication

COUNCIL: June 27/17

----Original Message----

From: Susie Dloomy

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 2:33 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio < Maurizio. Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Shefman, Alan

<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca> Cc: info@beverleyglenra.ca

Subject: Council Meeting Tues June 20 - Item 11

Unfortunately, I could not attend the above-referenced meeting, however, I would like to go on record as 100% opposing any high density construction proposed for the northeast area of the Dufferin & Centre Streets area. The main reason is that traffic is already a rush hour nightmare and my Street, King High Drive, would be extremely affected by any more increased traffic. I think the City of Vaughan should be very proud that a beautiful & quiet neighbourhood like mine exists in it's City and I don't want to believe that they will intentionally destroy my neighbourhood, but that is what will happen if anything other than town homes are built.

Susie Dloomy
Sent from my iPad
Please consider the environment before printing this email.